
Saturday September 26 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Ward 1 Councilmember Jim Graham and ANC 3C01 Commissioner Lee Brian Reba 
have organized a “town meeting” for Woodley Park residents (not just those living in 
the Ward 1 part of the neighborhood) to hear from — and ask questions of — 
representatives of DCRA, DDoT, WASA and MPD 2D.  Tuesday, September 29 from 7 
to 9 pm at All Souls Memorial Episcopal Church, 2300 Cathedral Ave.  Click here for 
more information. 
 
If you’re going to the annual Woodley Place/Lower Cathedral Avenue Alley Sale on 
Saturday October 3 (9 am to whenever), you should also check out the 27th Street 
Front Porch Sale at the same time.  Contact sfhstudio5@verizon.net for more 
information. 
 
The developers of the Woodley-Wardman project at 2816-22 Connecticut Ave. will 
host a meeting to tell neighbors about the planned construction activities.  Thursday, 
October 1, 6:30 to 7:30 pm in the sales room at 2818 Connecticut Ave.  RSVPs or 
questions to woodley-wardman@mmgdevelopment.com or (202) 319-9666 ext. 110. 
 
The second annual VAMOS 5K Race to benefit Oyster-Adams Bilingual and Marie 
Reed Elementary Schools will take place on Sunday, October 18 starting at 8:30 am.  
The course goes through the neighborhood, is USATF certified and features a 
Children's Fun Run, age-group awards and Chrono Track timing.  You can see a map of 
the course and register for the race online. 
 
Check here if you want your recent renovation to be on Home & Garden TV. 
 
WPCA is organizing a Halloween party for kids of all ages on the afternoon of October 
31.  If you have ideas or want to help, contact Ann-Marie Bairstow or Peter Brusoe. 
 
WPCA elections will take place in November.  Getting involved in your neighborhood 
association is a good way to meet your neighbors, to find out what’s going on in the 
area and to build a better community.  Tamora Ilasat, Chuck Lupton and Bill Menczer 
are the Nominations Committee for these elections for four officer positions (president, 
VP, secretary and treasurer) and five at-large Board seats.  That committee collects the 
names of people interested in running (and those nominated by others), verifies their 
eligibility and reports the names of all the candidates to the Executive Committee; it 
does not select a slate of candidates.  If you want more information, you can ask any of 
the Committee members, let me know or contact any other member of the Executive 
Committee. 
 
If you remember seeing something interesting in one of these Woodley Park News e-
mails, but have deleted the message, you can find copies of past e-mails here on our 
website. 
 



CALENDAR 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
the next meeting will be at 7:30 pm on Wednesday October 7 at Stanford (Connecticut 
Ave and Woodley Rd).  A draft agenda should be posted on the website a few days 
before the meeting.  All are welcome. 
 
Fall book sale at the Cleveland Park Library, October 3 and 4, noon to 4 pm. 
 
DDoT and the Federal Highway Administration meeting on the potential impacts of 
constructing a hiking/biking trail on the closed part of Klingle Road is at 6:30 pm on 
Wednesday, October 7 in the visitor center of the National Zoo.  Click here for more 
information. 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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